
 New Plymouth City Council Meeting 
 MONDAY  

3 April 2017 
6:30 P.M.  

New Plymouth City Council Chambers 
 

On the 3rd of April 2017, the New Plymouth City Council meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. by 
Mayor Beth Earles. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Councilman Ron Rouse. Roll call was taken with 
council members Rick York, Bill Warnke, Ron Rouse and Cora Kurth in attendance.  
 
Staff members in attendance were City Clerk Danielle Painter, Public Works Superintendent Beau Ziemer 
and City Engineer Andy Gehrke.  
 
Guests present included Dale Williamson and Arlo Decker. 

 
Regular Agenda –Councilman Warnke moved to approve the regular agenda. Councilwoman 
Kurth seconded the motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion.  

 
Consent Agenda – The consent agenda included March 20th City Council minutes, March 
building/mechanical report, engineering status report, and claim approvals totaling $18,333.02. 
Councilman York moved to approve the consent agenda. Councilwoman Kurth seconded the 
motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion. 
 

Citizen Requests 
DALE WILLIAMSON – ORDINANCES  
Mr. Williamson informed the council of some of his concerns with the ordinances not being enforced.  
 
ARLO DECKER  
Mr. Decker commented on how well the public works crew handled the snow situation this winter. Mr. 
Decker also informed the council of his current decision to appeal the conditional use permit decision 
made by the Planning & Zoning commission for Wildman Customs & Logging (272 SW Blvd).  
 

New Business 
E IDAHO ST. / HOLLY AVE PROJECT – UTILITIES BOARD ORDERS 
Councilman York moved to have the mayor sign the utilities board orders. Councilman Warnke 
seconded the motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion.  
 

Mayor & Council Comments 
Mayor Earles commented on how the trash was collecting around the city clean up dumpster. Public 
Works Superintendent Beau Ziemer commented that public works is trying to keep up with the dumpster.  
Councilman Rouse asked when they would get the information about the Wildman Customs & Logging 
conditional use permit. City Clerk Danielle Painter stated they would get the information at the next city 
council meeting.  
Councilman York spoke of cleaning up the streets.  
 

Adjournment 
Councilwoman Kurth moved to adjourn the council meeting.  The motion was seconded by 
Councilman Warnke.  The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:44 P.M. 
 
Approve:       Attest:  
 
 

________________________                   _____________________________ 
Beth Earles, Mayor       Alishia Elliott, Deputy City Clerk 


